
You're Invited to Our Parent-Teacher 

Association Open House! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Parent-Teacher Association Open House on [Date] 

at [Time]. Join us in the [Location] for an opportunity to meet your child's teachers, connect 

with other parents, and learn more about our school community. 

This event will provide valuable insights into our curriculum and programs, as well as ways you 

can get involved. Light refreshments will be served. 

Please RSVP by [RSVP Date] to [Contact Information]. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

PTA President 

[School Name] 


